
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 November 2019 
 

Galilee Energy Limited (ASX:GLL) (“Galilee”) is pleased to provide an update on production operations 

at its 100% owned and operated Glenaras multi-lateral pilot programme located in the Galilee Basin. 

The pump change out at the Glenaras 15L well is now complete, with a higher capacity pump successfully 

installed and commissioned.  The new, larger pump is back on full production with fluid levels being 

drawn down on Glenaras 15L, while each of the four other wells have continued to produce uninterrupted 

in line with expectations. 

An update on flow rates will be provided to the market in the coming weeks as we realise the full impact 

of this pump upgrade. 
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